

December 5, 2013

Matt Simpson
Deputy Chief – EMS Division
Saint Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Deputy Chief Simpson,

On behalf of Inver Hills Community College, I am writing to request a donation of a decommissioned SPFD ambulance from the City of Saint Paul. The ambulance would serve as an educational tool for student attending Inver Hills Community College for EMS and Health Services.

Inver Hills Community College is very appreciative of its partnership with the City of Saint Paul and the Saint Paul community. Thank you for considering this donation.

Sincerely,

Lail Moru'son

Executive Director